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1. Please request a separate check for each fee.

2. For nonimmigrant petitions, please request that these check(s) be picked up in the 
Cashier’s Office. The VISA Office will pick up the check(s) on the department’s behalf.

3. For immigrant petitions, please send check(s) to attorney handling the specific case, if 
the attorney will not bill you for the fee.

4. Fees are current as of 4/1/2024. Fees are subject to change. If you have questions, please 
contact the VISA Office or visit https://www.uscis.gov/forms/filing-fees.

https://www.uscis.gov/forms/filing-fees

